Anguilla Statistics Department
Ministry of Sustainability, Innovation and the Environment
Government of Anguilla, The Valley

PRESS RELEASE

Monthly Tourism Statistics Summary

The Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD), wishes to inform the general public of the delay in the release of the
Monthly Tourism Statistics Summary Reports. The last release was for the month of June 2024.

The Department is currently awaiting the administrative data for the months of July and August 2024 from the source.

Once this data have been received, checked and deemed consistent/accurate the ASD will write and publish the
respective report within two (2) weeks of the received date.

We continue to crave your patience and understanding as we seek to provide official statistics.

We look forward to continuing to provide you with courteous and professional service, as we endeavor to provide
“Sound Statistics for Sustainable Development’.
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